
Albany Area Schools ISD 745 
A Community of Successful Learners 

 

Albany Area Food Service Jan Notch, Director  
30 Forest Ave.  P.O. Box 40 Albany, Minnesota 56307  

(320) 845-5065 / jnotch@district745.org 
Website: https://www.district745.org/Page/188 

 

Dear Avon/Albany Families, 

 

It is time to sign up for the second trimester of snacks!  We need a form filled out for each 

child and it must be returned by the start of the first trimester.  The LAST day to return and still be 

included is October 31st, please have forms submitted before the deadline.  We will offer fresh fruit 

each day too.  Below is a rotation of the choice for snack each day. 

Monday: Pretzels 

Tuesday: Choc. Chip Granola 

Wednesday: Cheez-it 

Thursday: Annie grahams 

Friday: Fruit snack 

We will do the snacks on a Trimester basis so none will be sold on a daily basis and they will 

need to be paid for at the beginning of each Trimester.   The cost of the snacks for an entire 

Trimester is only $20.00 for 57 days of snacks. 

We no longer are offering Juice as another option. We would like to encourage all students 

to consume more water throughout the day and this is a great opportunity in their day to do so.   

As a reminder we are also offering the celebration and birthday snacks from food service.   If 

you are interested in getting a birthday treat for you child you can find the form online under the 

lunch tab of the school website.  These initiatives will ensure that your child is receiving tasty and 

nutritious foods throughout the school day. Having sufficient nutrition will result in your child 

performing academically and athletically to the best of his or her abilities. Healthy kids make better 

learners. 

If you have any questions regarding this policy, the new snack cart and/or birthday 

celebration options please let me know. 

 

Jan Notch 

Food Service Director 

jnotch@district745.org 

(320) 845-5065  

 

https://www.district745.org/Page/188

